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Gutierrez, Jeannette

Subject: RE: park and new LASD school site

From: V A  
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 2:52 PM 
To: Shapiro, Rebecca <Rebecca.Shapiro@mountainview.gov> 
Subject: park and new LASD school site  
  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments. 
 

Dear Mrs. Shapiro,  
 
I've received an invitation to the city council meeting regarding the new LASD school site. 
Unfortunately, the link https://mountainview.gov/cc_speakers does not allow me to register for the session.  
 
However, I would like to make a couple of comments regarding school/park planning at the site: 
1) Please try to preserve as many mature trees as possible (for example, at the 24-hour Fitness and Kohl's 
parking lot). 
2) When planning the future park and school site, please prioritize canopy coverage, especially on both sides of 
any future walkways/bike paths and at children's playgrounds. Evergreen trees that provide shade throughout 
the year would be preferred.  
In spite of Mountain View's targets for increasing canopy 
(https://www.mountainview.gov/depts/cs/parks/community tree master plan.asp), all of the city parks have 
very few trees and prioritize open play areas (which are always under-utilized, by the way).  
3) We are sick and tired of ugly modern architecture. Is there any hope the the future school facilities would be 
designed in a more classical style? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Valentin 
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From: Isaac Stone
To: City Council
Subject: Agenda item 8.1
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 2:53:10 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

I am very happy that Mountain View is getting dedicated transit lanes.

The left turn lane is much disparaged by people I know. Wile I mostly
agree, I want to point out it is not a dealbreaker. If a second turn
lane is necessary to get dedicated transit lanes, so be it. I still
enthusiastically support the project.

Hopefully this will be the first of many dedicated transit lanes.

thanks

  - Isaac Stone

mailto:City.Council@mountainview.gov


From: Reimar Goetze
To: City Council
Subject: RE: Heritage trees on Shoreline/Middlefield
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 3:54:06 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear City Council,
 
I am writing to you to request to continue to investigate how to avoid cutting large trees along
Middlefield and Shoreline Roads, for turn lanes or minor side walk issues that have workaround.
Current traffic levels do not necessitate the changes, and it is unclear what future traffic will be.
 
Thank you,
 
Reimar
 
Moonbeam Dr
 

From: Reimar Goetze 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 10:43 PM
To: City Council <City.Council@mountainview.gov>
Subject: Heritage trees on Shoreline/Middlefield
 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

 

Dear City Council,
 
I am writing to you to request to reconsider the need to remove the heritage redwood and maple
trees on middlefield Road and Shoreline. These mature trees are a characteristic feature for this
neighborhood that is not found in many other places anymore.
 
I support adding public transport on shoreline, but adding additional individual traffic lanes
contradicts this direction.
 
Thank you
 
Reimar Goetze
 
Moonbeam Dr



From: Lisa Baler
To: City Council
Subject: Trees on Middlefield
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 3:57:14 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

What price progress?  I am tired of it being trees.  Especially big beautiful mature trees that have been here longer
than most of us. I realize that with all the new residential construction (also taking down trees here in Mountain
View) there is need to improve infrastructure but please leave the trees alone!  They add to the beauty of our city! 
They add to air quality in our city!  What it the point of our so called “heritage tree” group?  Aren’t they supposed to
protect these mature trees?

I don’t know if this email will help but I just have to hope that our city council will listen to the community
members and hear their plea to save the trees!

Thank you for your time and your thoughtful consideration.

Lisa Baler



From: Beatka Beatka
To: City Council
Subject: Heritage trees
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 4:13:34 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear City Council,

It came to my attention that the city of Mountain View is planning on cutting down the
beautiful Heritage Trees!!! And for what reason!?!! The make anther left lane!!  

At first I thought it was a bad joke but then people confirmed that yes the city is
planning on cutting amazing huge trees just to make another left lane!!! 

As Mountain View resident who lives on Middlefield Road, I STRONGLY oppose
cutting the amazing trees!!! There are many many more residents that also oppose
this ridiculous idea! 

Regards,
Bea

mailto:City.Council@mountainview.gov



